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MARCH 15, 2021 COMMON COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

CITY OF EDGERTON 

 

Mayor Christopher Lund called the meeting to order at 6:45 p.m.  
 

Present: Sarah Braun (remote), Casey Langan, Candy Davis, Tim Shaw, Anne Radtke (remote), and 

Jim Burdick. 

 

Others Present: City Administrator Ramona Flanigan, Clerk Treasurer Cindy Hegglund, Municipal 

Services Director Howard Moser, Police Chief Robert Kowalski, Library Director Kirsten Almo 

(remote), City Attorney Bill Morgan, Sam Martino with the Edgerton Reporter (remote), Renee 

Swenson with Cedar Corporation (remote), citizens Tom Klubertanz and Karen Lee (remote).  
 

Hegglund confirmed the meeting agendas were properly posted on Friday, March 12, 2021 at the Post 

Office, Edgerton Library and City Hall.  The notice was also published in the Edgerton Reporter on 

February 24, 2021 and March 3, 2021. 

 

ACCEPT THE AGENDA:  A Candy Davis/Sarah Braun motion to accept the agenda as printed 

passed on a 6/0 roll call vote. 

 

PUBLIC HEARING:  The City Council held a public hearing regarding the West Rollin Street sewer, 

water and street improvements project for the 2019 Community Development Block Grant – Public 

Facilities Program (CDBG-PF). 

 

City Consultant, Renee Swenson with Cedar Corporation, recapped the grant project.   The City of 

Edgerton was awarded a $686,000 grant to assist with the funding of the reconstruction of West Rollin 

Street from Albion St to North Main St. 

 

The project is 95% complete.  Sanitary sewer, water and storm sewer infrastructure has been replaced.  

Curb, gutter and sidewalks are installed leaving the second layer of asphalt the only remaining part of 

the project left to complete which is scheduled for June 2021.  The State deadline for completion is 

October of 2021 so the project will be completed in advance of the deadline.  Final closing documents 

and reports are due to the State by December of 2021. 

 

Renee Swenson stated any residents that may have public needs or questions on this or upcoming 

projects, may contact Lynn McIntyre at Cedar Corporation. 

 

Hearing no public comments, the Mayor closed the public hearing. 

 

Being no other business before the Council, a Candy Davis/Casey Langan motion to adjourn passed 

on a 6/0 roll call vote.  

 

Cindy Hegglund 

City Clerk-Treasurer 

 

Adopted April 5, 2021 


